
Attachment #2: Casual Hours Comparison 

The tables below do not include fire or exempt staff.  Data is provided by member municipalities and 

these municipalities may not use the same categories for reporting, and may offer different services that 

would heavily influence the numbers.  For example, municipality’s that contract out services like janitorial 

or operation of outdoor pools would have lower numbers relative to Port Coquitlam who provide the 

service by City staff.   

However, these graphs do provide a general sense of how Port Coquitlam relates to other Metro 

Vancouver municipalities’ use of casual (auxiliary) and part-time workers. For inside employees, Port 

Coquitlam’s casual and part-time employee hours is at the median and for outside employees, we are 

lower than other municipalities. The data includes part-time and auxiliary hours; auxiliary (casual) hours 

is not broken out. 

 

 


